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Dear Sir or Madam:

I hope you will help us to provide vital resources for families affected by the 22q11.2 differences.  By becoming a sponsor for a unique and powerful special event – 22q at the Zoo® Worldwide Awareness Day, your donation may help us to achieve our mission... DETECT.KNOW.GROW for children with the 22q differences.
Locally, 22q at the Zoo Worldwide Awareness Day will take place at the Philadelphia Zoo (please change to your location) on Sunday, May 16, 2021 (please change date). However, the festivities that day will be mirrored on an international level with the same celebration-taking place in 120 cities spanning 6 continents around in the world. This day has become a massive effort to spread the word about the 22q differences and the work of the Foundation.  In past years more than 10,000 participants joined us.

For your patronage the foundation gladly offers recognition on the sponsor list on our 22q website and of course, prominent display of your logo or company literature at your local event in May. 

There was a time when families affected by 22q Deletion or Duplication had nowhere to turn for help. This little known and complex medical condition, with its host of complex physical and emotional issues, left them with lots of questions and few answers. Now, 18 years since its inception, the International 22q11.2 Foundation, Inc. is a beacon for those families. We provide connections, information, research and awareness.

This event is not just for raising funds. It also gives families touched by the 22q differences a chance to socialize and network with one another. For many, this will be the first time they have ever met another family like theirs. The event also helps us increase awareness, which will ultimately improve quality of life for affected children and their families. 

For more information about the 22q11.2 differences and the work of the Foundation, please visit us on the web at www.22q.org. Thank you for considering this request.  Any support you can offer these deserving families will be make a difference and will be greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Marc Weinberg
Marc Weinberg 
Parent and Chair

International 22q11.2 Foundation, Inc. 

International 22q11.2 Foundation, Inc.

PO Box 532 Matawan NJ, 07747, USA

Phone: +1 877-739-1849      Website: www.22q.org
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